
 

 

Norfolk School Library Ser-

This course will look at the advantages  
of cataloguing your library stock on         
computer, and at important issues to       
consider. 
 
There will be an opportunity to look in   
detail at “Junior Librarian”, the software 
recommended by SLS 

Thursday  
February 26th, 2004 

in the 
Anna Sewell Room at 

the County Hall Annexe 
from 

9.15 a.m. to 12.30 p.m 

The cost of this course will be £50.00 
per participant 

Course Leaders:        Paul Cunningham — Senior Librarian 
                                  Kirsten Griffiths — Team Librarian 

For further information about this course, please contact Paul by telephone on (01603) 222265,  
Fax on (01603) 222264 or by e-mail to paul.cunningham.@norfolk.gov.uk.   

Alternatively you can visit our website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

To reserve a place, please complete this slip and return it by Wednesday February 11th, 2004 to Jackie Moore, Norfolk 
School Library Service, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 2UA or Fax on (01603) 222264. 
 
Please reserve ………… place(s) on the Computerising your School Library Stock course at a cost of £50.00 per 
participant. 
 
Name(s) of participant(s) ……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
School: ………………………………………………….         Signed: ………………………………………. 
 
School budget subjective code to be used for this course …………………………………….. (a journal will be raised when 
you book a place on this course).  


